From:  Borak, Mary Jo

Sent: 5/21/2014 12:38:50 PM

To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJ1)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: RE: Merced Falls Asset Sale

Erik

Yes, I have availability on Friday from 1:30 to 2:45 if that timeframe works for you. I could
also discuss late in the day on Friday.

Please let me know.

Mary Jo

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 11:55 AM

To: Borak, Mary Jo

Subject: Merced Falls Asset Sale

Mary Jo,

Hope you are doing well. Do you have any time this Friday, May 23™ to discuss the Merced
Irrigation District’s plan to file a Notice of Exemption under CEQA for their proposed
purchase of PG&E’s Merced Falls hydroelectric project? PG&E would like to provide you
with some background regarding this proposed transaction. MID is planning to take this matter
before its Board on June 3™, so it would be helpful if we could chat prior to that Board
discussion. The conversation should take less than 30 minutes.

Thanks,

Erik

SB GT&S 0435618


mailto:EBJ1@pge.com

Erik Jacobson

Director, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77Beale Street, Rm. 1083

San Francisco, CA 94105

tel: 415-973-4464

cell: 415-310-7617

ebil@pge.com

PG&E js committed to protecting our customers' privacy. .
1558t more, pPease Vist http:? Www.Dgepcamf%out/comnan /privacy/customer/
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